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Hello Kites 

WOW!!  Week 14!!  

Unbelievable!! 

Well done you have done a 

fantastic job.  This is your 

last week of Home Learning 

and the last time you will 

have to email your learning 

to me! Then the Summer      

Holidays can begin. 

Not such a busy week of 

learning for you as you also 

have your visits into school. 

Looking forward to seeing 

you all  on Tuesday. 

 

Mrs Henshall 

Maths 

• End of year test—Let me know how you get on with this.  

• My Maths—Please go back over any of the activities where you have scored below 60%.  Don’t 

forget to do the lesson part of the task as this will help you to understand what you need to do. 

• Arithmetic Test 10 

Spelling and Grammar 

If you have time over the 

summer please continue 

to work through these 

books.  You will need to 

hand them in to Miss Da-

vies when you return to 

school in September. 

Continue learning your 

Spelling words 

English: Writing  a ‘Lockdown’ Report 

I would like you to write  a report about your Lockdown  experiences and 

your Home Learning. 

Think about the positives and negatives—what has worked well, what has 

been a struggle, what have you enjoyed, what have you missed?  Have you 

learned anything about yourself or your family? 

Has it been interesting seeing all the work your parents have to do> 

Please could you email this writing to me—Thank you 

Art 

We have found out about lots of different artists during Lockdown.  I would like you to go think about 

all the different artists we have learned about and choose which one was your favourite.  

I would then like you to create your own piece of art but in the style of the artist. 

Please could you email these pictures to me. 

 


